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June 30, 1983
JPN-83-60

Director of Nuclear Reactor Regulation
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D.C. 20555

Attention: Mr. Domenic B. Vassallo, Chief
Operating Reactors Branch No. 2
Division of Licensing

Subject: James A. FitzPatrick Nuclear Power Plant
Docket No. 50-333
Supplement 1 to NUREG-0737
Requirements For Emergency Response
Capability (Generic Letter No. 82-33)

Reference: 1. NRC Generic Letter No. 82-33, D.G. Eisenhut
to All Licensees, dated December 17, 1980.

2. PASNY Letter, J.P. Bayne to D.B. Vassallo,
dated April 15, 1983 (JAF-83-33).

Dear Sir:

Generic Letter No. 82-33 transmitted to the Authority Supplement
1 to NUREG-0737. The requirements and guidance contained
in Supplement 1. replaced the corresponding requirements for the
five affected NUREG-0737 items. Generic Letter No. 82-33
requested, pursuant to 10 CFR 50.54 (f) that the Authority
furnish a proposed schedule for completing each of the basic
requirements for items identified in Supplement 1. This
generic letter also requested a deceription of our plans
for phased implementation and integration of the emergency
response activities. The Authority's plan and schedule
were transmitted to the Commission by Reference 2. In
accordance with the commitments made in Attachment I
to Reference 2, the Emergency Operating Procedure Generation
Package is enclosed.

Attachment I, Administrative Procedure No. 2.2 (Procedure
for Emergency Operating Procedures), contains the Authority's
Writers Guide, Verification Program, and Validation Program
for our FitzPatrick plant.
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I' Attachment II, J.A. FitzPatrick Technical Guidelines For
Emergency Operating Procedures, contains the plant specific,

i guidelines. This document is based on the General Electric
[ BWR Owner's Group Emergency Procedures Guideline, Revision
| 3, dated December 8,1982. These plant specific guidelines

were prepared in accordance with the procedures in Attachment I.

Attachment III, Emergency Operating Procedure Training Program,
summarizes the scope of operator training.

In accordance with the plan described in Attachment II of
Reference 2, the symptom oriented Emergency Operating Procedures
will be completed by December 31, 1984.

If you require additional information, please contact
Mr. J.A. Gray, Jr. of my staff.

Very truly yours,

J.P. Bayne
Executive Vice President
Nuclear Generation

cc: Mr. Lawrence Doerflein
Resident Inspector
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
P.O. Box 136

j
Lycoming, New York 13093

|

|

L


